
Tomahawk Elementary School Board Report 11/10/20 

 

Upcoming events: 

We are currently in the middle of an assessment window in 

the elementary.  Teachers are administering iReady math 

assessments for Grades 2-5th grade and Fast Bridge 

assessment for Language Arts for Grades 2-5th grade. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be a little different this year as we won’t have face to face conferences.  

Elementary teachers will be setting up times to connect with families, through phone calls, Seesaw or 

zoom the week of November 30-Dec. 4.  There is flexibility for teachers with this week as they try to find 

a time to connect that works with the family and their own schedule. 

 

Past events: 

Student Council under the supervision of the student council advisor Mrs. Barker hosted a Mad Hatter 

Day in the elementary Oct. 14th.  Students were encouraged to wear fun hats to school and $1/per 

students wearing a hat was donated to Caps for Kids an organization that supports children battling 

Cancer.  The student council raised $410.00 while having a fun time increasing school spirit. 

We had our Halloween activities/parties on Oct. 29th.  We had to scale back our parties because of Covid 

but each classroom did have some fun activities and instead of costumes this year we had a pajama day 

for all of elementary. It was a fun day for our elementary students and staff.

 



 

 

 

 


